
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/03/2025 5:09:29 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

13/03/2025

MR Rob Cross
ST
NSW

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

There are already major traffic issues at this intersection. I live closeby and on busy days the
entire of Roseberry Street is full and stand still with cars. There is no way a drive through
McDonalds should be added into the traffic issues.

Thanks
Rob
Fairlight, NSW




